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Education Resources 
Executive Director Lyndsay McRoberts 

St Peter’s Primary School 
Head Teacher: Miss CL Mullen 

Tuesday 12 August 25 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

Congratulations to our new Primary 1 children who are due to start school on 14 August 

2025. We hope the children settle well on their first day and are delighted to learn, play and 

meet new staff and friends. The school wish the children all the very best for their learning 

journey at St. Peter’s Primary School. 

 

In order to provide a nurturing ‘soft start’ for our Primary 1 children, we ask that the children 

attend school from 9.30am and are collected at 2.30pm on their first day 14 August 2025. 

From 15 August to 22 August 2025, one parent / carer can support their child to the 

classroom door in the morning. Primary 1(only) parental access to the playground will be 

granted for this time period to help the children to settle. From Monday 25 August 2025, the 

children will enter the school playground at the gate independently and join their friends in 

the playground until the 9am bell rings. In the event of inclement weather, the children will be 

supported by staff to relocate to their class. Children with medical protocols should report 

directly to a member of staff in the playground on arrival. For safe dismissal, we ask that the 

children are collected promptly from the school gate at 3pm by a parent approved named 

adult aged 16 or over. 

 

We hope parents/carers feel welcomed to the school community and are eager to embrace 

partnership opportunities. All parents/carers are welcome to join any Parent Teachers 

Association at set up throughout the school year. We look forward to working in partnership 

with families to offer support and experiences for all children. 

 

Kind Regards 

CL Mullen 

Head Teacher  
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